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B-1 Tow Rig Parking 

No tow rigs will be permitted to park at the Legion for the banquet on Sunday. The lot is too small to 
accommodate all volunteers and teams. The new tenants in the old Canadian Tire Building have given us 
permission to park 18 tow rigs in their lot. The address is: 

Old Canadian Tire Building 
320 Fifth Ave, Cochrane AB 
Approx. 15 Min walk to banquet hall 
Approx. 3 min drive to banquet hall 
Carpooling advised. 
 

Please park near the empty Canadian Tire building. 

Parking in downtown Cochrane is tight, and cannot accommodate 18 tow rigs. We have been given 
permission to use the lot for tow rigs during Parc Expose as well.  

  
B-2 Steward Name Correction  

The previous bulletin contained incorrect spelling of the name of the event Steward. The Steward is 
Dave Sharp.  

 


